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Chief of Staff

Providence City Council

April 25, 2011

Ms. Anna Stetson
City Clerk

City Providence

25 Dorrance Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Madam Clerk:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I am today appointing the individuals
listed below as members of the Commission to Study Revenue Sustainability and
Efficiency.

Business community representative:

Patricia A. Thompson, 144 Westminster Street, Providence, RI 02903
Non-Profit representative:

Frank Shea, 31 Eames Street, Providence, RI 02906
Community representative:

Ed Cooney, 14 Hawthorne Court, North Kingstown, RI 02852

In addition, please be advised that I am appointing Mr. Ed Cooney as Commission Chair.
Sincerely,

Michael A. Solomon

Council President
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